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	Rossmore School                                                                                                             


Red Lion Lane, Little Sutton, Ellesmere Port, Cheshire, CH66 1HF

Tel: 0151 329 3688
Head Teacher: Mrs S. Davis-McCoy B.Ed Hons NPQH 

head@rossmore.cheshire.sch.uk

24.06.2020 Reminder of protocols for children returning to school in bubbles
Dear Parents
Here is a reminder of protocols for children returning to school in bubbles: 

Bubble 1 & 4: Returning on Thursday 25th June 2020

Bubble 2 & 3: Monday 29th June 2020

Please stick to your time slots applicable to your child's bubble remembering the early finish times on a Friday (with the exception of Friday 26th June). 

Parents are to adhere to social distancing when dropping off/picking up children following the markings outside of school and please stick to ONE adult only.

Children are to wear their own clothes which need to be clean on daily. Due to the changeable weather and the need for ventilation throughout school we recommend that children wear layers and for parents to apply sun cream in the morning if needed. 

School dinners are available but if your child prefers a packed lunch this is to be brought in a disposable bag to be binned daily. Snacks must also be in a disposable bag. Please remember children will need to be able to open packets etc. unaided. Please note: we are currently undergoing roof repairs over our school kitchen so on Thursday 25th and Friday 26th we can only provide sandwiches; we will update you ASAP as the work progresses. 

A water bottle can be brought in which is to be cleaned and disinfected every evening at home. No other equipment is to come in to school to include pencil cases, books, mobile phones, toys etc. 

Any medicines must be administered by parents. Inhalers are to be kept on the child at all times to be used independently. 

A lot of what will be happening will be new to children so could you please take some time to discuss some of the changes they may come across. Please rest assured that we will be supporting the children around all the differences as they come back to school. 

If you have any questions or concerns please do email admin2@rossmore.cheshire.sch.uk

Take care,
Mrs Davis-McCoy
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